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BMC Peak Area meeting to be held on Wednesday 5th September 2018 at 7.30pm 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE 
 

Food will be provided from 6.30pm 

1. Apologies for absence  

2. Actions from previous meetings 

a. Chair to write letter of thanks to the Organisational Review Group 

 

Rob Greenwood 

3. Access updates Henry Folkard & team 

4. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives  Peter Judd & Austin Knott 

5. National Council report David Brown / Alison Cairns 

6. BMC officers Dave Turnbull, Rod Dyer 

7. Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to peakarea@gmail.com 

8. Any other business  

9. Date and time of next meeting: 

Wednesday 21
st
 November, 7.30pm, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

The November meeting will be the Area AGM. 

 

 

The meeting will be followed by a talk by writer and long-distance walker Alex Roddie. 
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